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               Newsletter                      29th May 2020      
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. I hope you have been enjoying the sunshine. 
 
Childcare for Key Workers and vulnerable children  
 Childcare will reopen on the 1st June and will be available between 7.45 am – 5pm 
every day. You must book the childcare by Friday 29th May! We are expecting an 
increase requests for childcare from returning to work Key Workers and we need to 
know numbers to manage staff levels. 
Key worker children will now need to wear school uniform but can wear trainers. If your 
child has grown out of their uniform, we may be able to supply some temporarily. KS2 
do not need to wear ties. You will still need to provide a packed lunch and a clearly 
named water bottle, as the kitchen has not yet reopened. 
 
Please email help@smdpluton.co.uk by Friday 29th informing us of the days and times 
that you will need childcare, even if you have been using it before half term. Please do 
not just turn up with your child as we may not have adequate staff to supervise the 
children.  
 
The school office will be open between 8am and 4pm each day or use 
help@smdpluton.co.uk. This email address is for enquiries and for parents who are 
critical care workers who need to contact us about childcare arrangements.  
 
YrR, Yr1 and Yr6 
I can confirm that will be opening to increase the number of pupils coming into school 
from Wednesday 3rd June for Yr6, and then from Monday 8th June for YrR and Yr1.  If 
you replied on parentmail  that you were happy for your child to return to school, then 
you have received a separate letter confirming that your child can come into school and 
giving you the days and times when they will be able to come in, as well as detailed 
guidance about the structure of the school day and the safety measures that we have 
put into place. 
 
There will be no Care Club provision unless you are a Key Worker and you have 
requested provision. 
 
Please do not send your child into school if you did not ask for a place as we will not 
be able to accommodate unexpected children.  
 
 

Hope you have had a lovely half term. 
 

 
N J Morgan                                                                                     

 Head Teacher 
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